
 
 
Woodland Walk –July 10th 2013             Report & Photographs by Margaret Adnitt 
 
 
A small group of us participated in a most enjoyable and instructive Woodland Walk 
on Wednesday, 10th July covering Cadmore and Wheeler End Commons.  The 
weather was superb - hot sunshine with a cooling breeze but it was always welcome to 
find shade from the overhanging trees. 
 
Our walk was led by John Shaw of the Wycombe Woodland Services and he divulged 
to us all his tremendous knowledge of the great outdoors.  He told us of all the 
wildlife living in their natural surroundings (and how the grass cutting of the 
commons destroyed this habitat), of the trees and their natural growth, how hedges 
could tell the history of the area - and so much more. 
 
Bryan Edgley, of Kensham Farm, was also able to give us information about Cadmore 
End Common and he very proudly showed us the magnificent 400 year old oak tree 
which he hopes will survive for many years to come.  He also mentioned the awful 
beaurocracy involved in owning and running open spaces. 
 
We are deeply indebted to John, and to Bryan, for such a fascinating and enjoyable 
morning.  John has promised to visit us again next year so don't miss the opportunity 
when it comes around. 
 

 

    
 


